
https://weekleyroversfc.org/job/u15-players-wanted/

U14s (2022/23 Season) Additional Players Wanted
Description
Weekley Rovers FC’s current U14s Rockets team, who move up to U15 for next
season, is looking to expand as part of the ongoing growth, development and
strengthening of the squad.

Weekley Rovers FC welcomes players of any football experience (including none)
from any background.

If your child would like to join in the fun then please do get in touch so we can
arrange with you for them to give us a go and hopefully become a member of both
the Rockets team and Weekley Rovers FC.

Date posted
October 26, 2021

Valid through
04.09.2022

Contacts
If you’d prefer to call to discuss your
interest / ask any questions you may
have please contact the Club
Secretary on:

07894 961736
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